'Laying the Foundations for Life'

All Saints Road Liverpool L24 3TF

Headteacher: Mrs J Clovis Phone: 0151 486 1778

25.10.24

Hello everyone,

Spooky Disco

We hope children enjoyed our spooky discos last night! Costumes were amazing and we saw lots of fantastic dancing and happy faces. Thank you for supporting us with this event and thanks also to staff for their hard work too. We raised £945.04 – WOW!

Stay and Learn

We have had an amazing turn out for Stay and Learn sessions this week: approximately 227 parents/carers joined us! We hope you enjoyed the reading activities on offer. Just a reminder that we won't have a December Stay and Learn session, but we will be inviting you to school for our Christmas Performances. Tickets are limited to x2 per child this year. We had some families bring up to five guests with them last year and we are unable to accommodate such large numbers.

Asda Rewards

We have an amazing £366 in our Asda cashpot. Thank you to those of you who are supporting us with this fundraiser; there's still 36 days to go too!

Breakfast Club

Please can I remind that children need to be booked into Breakfast Club ahead of the session? We have had a number of children arrive unexpectedly.

Parents' Evening

We will have our autumn term Parents' Evening on Thursday 7th November. Please make appointments to see your child's class teacher via Arbor. Mrs Kent will have a number of appointments available to book for parents of children with an identified SEND need.

Have a lovely half term!

J L Clovis

Headteacher

admin@stocktonwood.liverpool.sch.uk
https://stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk/







Attendance for this half term

 Year 3
 96%

 Reception
 95%
 Year 4
 95%

 Year 1
 92%
 Year 5
 94%

 Year 2
 95%
 Year 6
 96%

 Average
 95%

The school attendance target is 97%.